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Mr. Clark's letter to Secretary Baker reflects Canada's view that
the extraterritorial nature of the "Mack Amendment" represents an
unacceptable intrusion into Canadian sovereignty .
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For further information, media representatives should contact :

Media Relations Office
External Affairs and International Trade Canada
(613) 995-1874


